
Swampscott Disability Commission  
Draft Minutes from 11/19/2015 
 
In attendance: 
Trisha Malphrus 
Linda Fistal 
Jim Badger 
Rupinder Sembhi 
Sam Paster 
Laura Spathanas 
Linda Lengyel 
Marilyn Huruwitz 
 
Meeting called to order at 7:05 PM 
 
Marilyn Huruwitz from the Swampscott Senior Center presented to the commission. She 
spoke about needed improvements to the following: 
A Bathroom that has no raised toilets. 
alarm pulls in every bathroom 
Needed improvements to the parking lot spots. Needed handicap spots and curb cuts 
on the end 
 
She told us she had spoken to the building department, that informed her that all was 
ADA, but ADA doesn't mean usable. 
We also spoke about issues with plowing and shoveling 
 
Suggestions were made by Rupinder that there are alarms in every bathroom. 
We will talk to a private contractor and help her get costs to present in her 2016 budget 
 
 
We welcomed Linda Lengil, who will be a new member to the commission and spoke 
about the other 2 applicants 
 
Jim Badger spoke about the selectman's meeting and his discussion with them about 
the great work that has already been done. He spoke about Audio crosswalks. We 
would like to set up a meeting with the traffic study.  
 
Discussed having Pete Kane come to a future meeting to talk about building projects. 
Rupinder will head this up.  
 
We spoke about up coming health fair 
 
Adorned at 8:30 PM 
 
 


